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March 11, 2009

Mr. Matthew Scott Breay

Reference: F-2009-00375
Dear Mr. Breay:

This is a final response to your 2 January 2009 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for all records pertaining to, addressing, or otherwise regarding the cia.gov
featured story titled “Be in the Know...Subscribe to CIA News Feeds” posted on Friday,

11 July 2008. We processed your request in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552,
as amended, and the CIA Information Act, S0 U.S.C. § 431, as amended.

We did not locate any records responsive to your request. Although our searches
were thorough and diligent, and it is highly unlikely that repeating those searches would
change the result, you nevertheless have the legal right to appeal the finding of no records
responsive to your request. Should you choose to do so, you may address your appeal to
the Agency Release Panel within 45 days from the date of this letter, in my care. Please
include the basis of your appeal.

Sincerely,

Bt 1. oton

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator






